
Professional Development Committee – John Giertz 
 

1. AB 2885 was signed by the Governor. This legislation is designed to increase staff and 
administrative participation in professional development activities. It also designates a the 
general community college budget as the funding source, but does not guarantee funding. 

2. The PDC is meeting this Friday. We will  
a. finalize our scholarship application form. 
b. Learn more about updates for the Professional Development Website. 

 


